SC 233 Attachment 233-7

Calendar Committee Update for the November SC Meeting

Committee Members: Brad Krick (chair), Sara Battiest, Mary Sue Dates, Gary Newman

On October 31, the full committee met and made a final decision on our photo for the calendar. It was a hard decision between several excellent finalists. The 2013 photo is of Dutch Harbor, by Kurt Byers, Education Services Manager with Alaska Sea Grant.

On November 9, Gary and Brad met with Damien and Carly from Wood Center Graphics. We discussed options for the 2013 calendar, including using a different paper size and/or changing the paper orientation, to allow more of the picture to be unobscured by text. Carly will produce several proofs and we shall proceed from there toward a final design. Our goal is to finish by early December so that we'll only need to insert the names from the elections and get the calendar to print ASAP.